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Press release 

 

With the withdrawal of The Eighth Lord, horse number 3 of race 9 (The PTP Happy New 

Year Cup) for Race Meeting 41 on Sunday 18 December 2022, at 10.30. a.m. this Friday 

16 December 2022 by the Racing Stewards of the Horse Racing Division, acting on 

veterinary advice, the Emergency Acceptor Al Aasy (number 12) is declared for that 

race with jockey Rai Joorawon onboard. 
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